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October
Ükentieth

1931.

Prof3î53dr à. S. Farguson, 
ueen's University, 

Kingston, Ont.

Dear rofessor Farguson

I thank yon aost warmly 
and sincerely for your letter of the 17th.

glad you enjoyed your-visit 
to Ho<3111, hut I am sorry I did not have as much 
time as I would have liked to speak with each one 
of our representatives.

- In your letter to t. Andrew's
1 hope you will not forget to remember me most 
kindly to Principal Irvine and Professor Burnett 
and to the other Professors whom I met when 
there last summer. I have the most pleasant • 
recollections of my visit.
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1th all good wishes, I am,

liver yours faithfully.

;

Principal.
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